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April 2, 2019 
 

Dear Parents and Staff: 
 

This letter is a follow-up to my letter of March 18, 2019, whereby I referred to the results of 
the Mt. Horeb School radon testing.  As you may recall, Room 18B had a reading of 
4.8pCi/L, slightly above the recognized threshold of 4.0pCi/L. 
 

Per the NJDEP, the recommended course of action is a second test, with the average of the 
two readings then considered to be the result.  As the second test yielded 1.0pCi/L result, 
the average is 2.9pCi/L. 
 

We believe the high initial reading was due to an exhaust fan not operating properly in the 
room.  
 

The district now considers its district-wide radon testing to be complete. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Matthew A. Mingle, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools 
 


